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N O T I C E 

 
The Town of Barnes accepting bids for double chip 

sealing on approximately 1.06 miles of Pine Chip 

Dr. with 3/8 Dark Granite Chip.  Emulsified liquid 

asphalt applied in two layers.  Each layer in a single 

pass 24’ wide.  Bids are to include men and 

equipment to sign work zone and all prep work on 

gravel surface.  Please contact the Town for 

complete specifications at 715-795-2573.  Bids will 

be due by noon Friday, Aug. 19, 2022 at the Barnes 

Town Office located at 3360 County Hwy N, 

Barnes, WI 54873. The town reserves the right to 

reject any and all proposals, and to accept the 

proposal most advantageous to the town. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: Judy Bourassa, Clerk-Treasurer 
715-795-2782        clerk@townofbarneswi.gov 

 


